
 

 

7th July 2020 

 

 

Dear Year 13 Students 

 

Results Day – Thursday 13th August 2020 

 

We are inviting you into school to receive your A Level results on Thursday 13th August 2020.  These results 

inform very important future choices and helping you make the best decisions about further study / 

employment is really important to us. Parking on-site will be available but as we have to consider 

numbers, entrance to the building will be for students only. Your safety is our priority.  

 

1. Please return any textbooks and your locker key.  Please put your name on a piece of paper 

inside the cover of returned books and put your locker key in an envelope with your name, Form 

and locker number. 

2. Collect your results. Results will be available on tables in the Atrium, organised alphabetically by 

surname.  Find your table and collect your envelope.  If you left any personal possessions in your 

locker, they will be under this table with your name on, for collection.  Any items not collected will 

be disposed of appropriately. 

3. Destinations.  Whether you choose to continue your studies, have a gap year or enter 

employment, we are interested in finding out about your choices and supporting you in your 

future endeavours.  Please don’t leave without letting staff at the Destinations Table know your 

plans.   

4. Accommodation and finance. Once your place is finalised you need to finish arranging 

accommodation and finance.  Don’t leave this as accommodation is often on a first come – first 

served basis. 

 

For most of you, this process will be straightforward and you will be able to track your progress with UCAS 

before you come to school.  If you want to talk to us about your choices or require any individual 

support or guidance, we will be available in the Sixth Form Area and have access to IT in IT 3 & 4. 

 
 

Results issued (books & keys returned) 

 

8.30 Hall 

 

Year 13  

 

 

Individual support  interviews / Clearing / guidance 

 

8.30 + until 

resolved 
SFA & IT3 & 4 

 
We have missed you since March and your involvement in the wide range of activities that enrich our 

school community.  We were disappointed not to be able to share celebrating your final year in school, 

including the yearbook, celebration brunch and ball.  However, we are working on plans to bring us all 

together again (safely) before you take the next step on your life journey; we hope this can be 

sometime soon.  In the meantime, we hope you have a very good summer.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

AC Lennon   J Wilbraham 

Head of Sixth Form  Deputy Head of Sixth Form 

 
 


